
 

Gentlemen of the Right Angle Club, 

It is finally MAY – a time for merriment and remembrances at the Right Angle. In particular, 

don't forget to interrupt your dance around the Maypole to remember that most forgotten of all 

holidays – Law Day – with gifts for all of your attorney acquaintances. 

NOW is also the time to invite old or new friends to stop sniffing the May flowers and instead 

join us for one of our Friday luncheons. Once again, our valiant Speaker Chair Morris has 

corralled an engaging group of speakers to declaim on a wide range of topics. 

THREE IMPORTANT REMINDERS-- 

GOLF OUTING -  Thursday, May 4. Check with Bob Hoover (hoover0831@yahoo.com) for 

details. 

SPRING FLING -  Sunday May 21  Look for an invitation via Constant Contact e-mail. Check 

with John Coates (2gidx15@gmail.com) if you have questions or need additional information. 

NO LUNCH - There are two Fridays where we will NOT meet this month, Friday, May 19th & 

Friday MAY 26th 

Please send any club member news, pictures or other announcements, to 

rightangle1922@gmail.com and it will be included in the monthly newsletter. 

  

THE RIGHT ANGLE CLUB May 2017  

FRIDAY SPEAKERS SCHEDULE 

(click speaker's names for bios) 

May 5th - Video – “Space Travel - A Reality Check” 

Topic: Lecture no. 21 from the course: Life in Our Universe 

May 12th- Steve Randisi, Freelance author, TV historian, 

co-author of "Behind the Crimson Cape; The Cinema of George Reeves" 

Topic: Early Film & TV Pioneers 
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May 19th - No Luncheon - Spring Fling on Sunday May 21st See below to register. 

May 26th - No Luncheon - Happy Memorial Weekend! 

 

The complete invitation to register for The Spring Fling 2017 will be sent via 

email 

  

Wayne R. Strasbaugh 

President, Right Angle Club 
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